Follow-Up Letter/ Have Not Given Yet 

There are some parishioners who do not respond to the first call to action for the ABCD.  This can happen for several reasons, so it is important that the parishes (in addition to the additional appeals the ADOM makes) make every effort to follow-up with parishioners who haven’t made a commitment to the ABCD in any given campaign.  Below is a sample letter that can be modified by the parish for this purpose. 

SAMPLE FOLLOW-UP LETTER BY PARISH (HAVE NOT YET GIVEN)

Date

«name»
«addr_line1»
«city», «state» «zip»
Dear «salutation»,

This past year, our total fundraising efforts amounted to [sum]. This is something we can all be proud of. Through your donations, we can continue to fund [church program], and accomplish [goal]. We are extremely grateful for any and all donations received this year. Together, we are the Church, and we need to support one another.  One way to do this is through the ABCD, which serves the Catholic community in South Florida beyond what happens in our parish.  We are larger than one parish, we are a universal Church called to unite to share Christ’s love with others. 

[Something specific about how their generosity will directly benefit the church]. If you have any questions regarding how your gifts are being used, please feel free to contact [name] through [contact information]. We look forward to a great year to come. Our sincerest gratitude once again for your generous contributions.

Together, we are the Church.  Thank you and God bless you! 

Sincerely yours in Christ, 

Pastor 

Parish Name 

